
From: Lynne Adamson
To:
Subject: LGOIMA Library Floor space
Date: Monday, 17 May 2021 10:34:00 a.m.

 

 
Kia ora 
 
I refer to your email dated 27 April 2021 in which you requested the floor area size of Dunedin
Public Library and the size of the Mosgiel Library.
 
Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and
Meetings Act and I provide the following response.
 
The floor area sizes are as follows:
 
Dunedin City Library        7,000m2
Mosgiel Library                 1,100m2
 
I trust this answers your query.
 
 
Ngā mihi

 
Lynne
 
Lynne Adamson
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